
DECISION ON THE REPORT ON THE FIRST PHASE
OF THE 8TH PAN AFRICAN CONGRESS

Doc. EX.CL/903(XXVII)

The Executive Council,

1. TAKES NOTE of the Report on the First Phase of the 8th Pan African Congress (PAC) that 
was held in Accra, Ghana from 4 to 7 March, 2015 and EXPRESSES CONCERN that the 
8th PAC could not take place as initially planned;

2. EXPRESSES the need to clarify legal status of the Report, the relationship between the 
AU and the PAC and to determine the expected contribution from the AU to the PAC in 
future;

3. REQUESTS the Commission to report on this issue for consideration by the AU Policy 
Organs before the 2nd phase of PAC planned for 2016.
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